
Convention on 
Biological Diversity  

Secretariat

 

 

United Nations 
Environment 
Programme 

Tel: (1-514) 288.22.20 
Fax:  (1-514) 288.65.88 
 

Email:  
Secretariat@biodiv.org 
Web: www.biodiv.org 

World Trade Centre 
393 St. Jacques Street, Office 300 

Montréal, Québec, Canada H2Y 1N9 
     

 

 

Ref: SCBD/SEL/PD/43560 20 August 2004 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

Meeting of the Ad hoc Technical Expert Group on Island Biodiversity, 
Tenerife, Canary Islands, Spain, 6-10 September 2004 

 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 

This is to inform you that, due to unexpected circumstances, the meeting of the Ad hoc 
Technical Expert Group (AHTEG) on Island Biodiversity, scheduled to be held in Tenerife, 
Canary Islands, from 6 to 10 September, has been postponed. 

 
New dates for the meeting will be determined in consultation with the Government of 

Spain and the authorities of the Canary Islands and will be communicated as soon as practicable. 
 
I regret any inconvenience that may arise as a result of the postponement of the meeting. 
 
Accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Hamdallah Zedan 
Executive Secretary 
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